	[image: image1.jpg]Sl





	2008 Summer Library Program

<Insert Library name & address here>


2006 Summer Library Program
Program Announcement Press Release Template
Page 2


<Insert date>

Dear <Insert name of school media specialist, principal or other contact>,

Teachers, school media specialists and public librarians all share the same goal – we want children to read during the summer.  Children who read over the summer fare better on reading-comprehension tests in the fall than their peers who read no books over their summer vacations.  Studies show that reading as few as 4 – 5 books over the summer helps children enter the new school year ready to read and ready to learn.  

Recent research shows that children who do not read over the summer return to school three months behind their peers who read over the summer vacation. This loss accumulates over the elementary grade summers and becomes a gap of 18 months, 2 full school years, by the end of sixth grade.  

This year the summer library program theme is “Catch the Reading Bug.”  Through enjoyable activities, we keep kids reading through the summer and help them maintain their current reading comprehension skills.  We encourage families to visit the library together and inspire parents and children to read to one another.

In the past I have visited your school with a presentation, talked about our summer reading program, and dropped off information fliers for all of your students to take home to their families. I am looking forward to the opportunity to make another personal visit this year during the months of May or June. 

I realize how busy your school schedule is at the end of the year. If you are unable to fit my personal visit into your schedule, I do have an alternative. Librarians from the South Central Library System have produced a short, humorous DVD that your LMC director could check out to your teachers and use as a substitute for a live appearance. 

On the attached sheet, please check your preference for a personal visit or check a preference for the DVD. Please mail the form back to me in the enclosed stamped envelope by <Insert date>.  I will call the contact person you have designated on the form to confirm date and time or delivery of the DVD.

Thank you so much for taking the time out of your busy schedule to work with your public library. We look forward to seeing your students this summer and helping them stay excited and involved with their summer reading.

Sincerely,

<Insert librarian's name>

<Insert library phone number>
South Central Library System
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